
The design team has completed all of the staff 
and user meetings and is now shifting their focus 
on sharing that information with engineers for 
implementation. The next four months are largely 
focused on implementation of staff feedback, 
operational details, and drafting the final details 
for a constructable project that C.D. Smith 
Construction will take to bid in early April.

PLANNING & DESIGN UPDATE

As the project continues, we are excited to share 
that full color renderings are being developed. 
You can see the initial implementation of full color 
renderings of what spaces in the addition and in 
the remodel could look like on the following page.

As mentioned in prior updates, it is important to 
the district that as the addition is being built, there 
is a cohesiveness in finishes between the existing 
building that is being remodeled, and the new 
addition spaces. You can see an example of the 
desired cohesiveness in the renderings of the high 
school main office and the cafeteria; which are 
both new spaces, and the Science Collaboration 
area, which is the current Tech. Ed. area of the 
building that is being renovated.

WHAT’S NEW?
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NEXT STEPS



RENDERING OF THE NEW CAFETERIA/COMMONS ADJACENT TO THE EXISTING FIELDHOUSE

RENDERING OF NEW COLLABORATION AREA NEAR NEW SCIENCE CLASSROOMS IN RENOVATION

RENDERING OF THE NEW HIGH SCHOOL MAIN OFFICE
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